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From: Kurt Winkler <info@midasgoldcomments.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 28, 2020 1:53 PM
To: Support Stibnite; jay.natoli@gmail.com; natalie
Subject: Comments on Midas Gold project

GREETINGS, 
 
I am writing to share my thoughts on Midas Gold Idaho's Stibnite Gold project. There are many reasons why I am excited 
for Midas Gold's project to come to life and I hope through my comments you will understand why. 
 
I believe the project presents a plan to repair the environment and boost Idaho's economy â€“ particularly under 
Alternative 2. Historic mining operations, development of former town site and natural processes have resulted in 
significant degradation of many elements of the environment. Loss of fish passage, potential water degradation from 
previous mining activity and excessive erosion are all of great concern to our community. The Stibnite Gold Project 
would finance reclamation efforts to address these problems and in turn boost Idaho's economy. It is a win-win for our 
community. 
 
Midas Gold wants to restore the rivers, wildlife and habitat near the Stibnite Gold Project site. We should let them. The 
Forest Service has given meaningful time to review the document and comment. Further extensions are not necessary 
and will only hurt Idahoans by delaying the benefits of the project. Please permit Alternative 2 of the Stibnite Gold 
Project as outlined in the draft Environmental Impact Statement. 
 
Regards, 
 
Kurt Winkler 
President 
Global Services Inc. 
 
 
 


